
Town of Apex Vision Zero Action Plan: Potential Steering Committee Member Candidates 
A staff-led Vision Zero Action Plan will kick off this summer. Vision Zero guidance recommends forming a steering committee of varied perspectives and areas of 

expertise to guide the development of the action plan. Staff have identified the perspectives and potential candidates in the table below for Mayor Gilbert’s 

review. After receiving approval or redirection for these possible appointments to the Steering Committee, staff will extend invitations. 

Perspective Potential Member for Mayor’s Consideration Position Contact 

Apex Chamber of 
Commerce 

Shannon Flaherty Executive Director sflaherty@apexchamber.com 

Apex Residents:  
Staff endeavored to 
identify a manageable 
number of diverse Apex 
residents in the hope of 
representing varied 
perspectives, 
experiences, and 
connections to help us 
engage the broader 
community. 

Deborah Judd Apex Resident & former 
Planning Department staff 

debjudd1@bellsouth.net 

Isaac Thompson Apex Mosque thompsonisaacb@gmail.com 

Karen Delventhal Apex Resident  k.delventhal@twc.com 
919-367-6780 

Richard Beaver 
 
 
Alternate - Mark Blatchford 

Apex Resident 
 
 
Alternate – Apex Resident 

rjbeaver164@gmail.com 
757.651.4539 
 
Alternate - 
nmblatchford@hotmail.com 
443.286.4294 

Yume Iwakura  Affordable Housing Plan 
Steering Committee and Apex 
community member 

yume.sapphire@gmail.com 

Biking David Cole Bike Apex Steering Committee & 
NC Bicycle Club 

dlcole@nc.rr.com 

Capital Area MPO Chris Lukasina Executive Director chris.lukasina@campo-nc.us 

Low-income Theo McClammy Executive Director of Western 
Wake Crisis Ministry 

executivedirector@wwcm.org 

NC Vision Zero Elyse Keefe, MSW, MPH Road Safety Project Coordinator, 
UNC Injury Prevention Research 
Center 

ekeefe@email.unc.edu  

Parks, Recreation & 
Cultural Resources 
Advisory Commission 

Matt Carusona Commission member m.carusona@gmail.com 

Public Health Rachel Pohlman Poe Center for Health Education 
and Active Transportation work 
group within the NC Alliance for 
Health (note, Cary resident) 

r.pohlman@poehealth.org 
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Perspective Potential Member for Mayor’s Consideration Position Contact 

Transit Stuart Wagner Transit Advisory Committee 
Chair 

stuartwagner@ymail.com 

Wake County 
Government 

Jennifer Delcourt, MPH Safe Routes to School 
Coordinator 

jennifer.delcourt@wakegov.com 

Wake County Public 
School System 
Transportation 

Bonnie Sluder 
 

Director of Logistics (Routing) 
and Systems 

bsluder@wcpss.net 

Planning Board Tina Sherman Board member tinasherman@gmail.com 

Town Council Terry Mahaffey Council member terry.mahaffey@apexnc.org  
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